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NEWSLETTER 

21st  July 2021  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
This year has again been like no other but 
your children have, as always, been a joy - 

their positivity and resilience have kept us 
all going during what has been an 
incredibly challenging year.  
 
On this final day of the school year we 
wish our Year 2 children the very best of 
luck in their new schools and look forward 
to hearing how they are getting on. Be 
kind, brave and magnificent, Year 2! 
 
We also wish children in other year groups 
who are moving on to new schools in 
September all the very best for the future 
– we will miss you very much! 
 
 We all wish Miss McEnery every happiness 
as she starts her Maternity Leave. We look 
forward to hearing her happy news in the 
Autumn term. 
 
We are saying Goodbye and Good Luck to 
Mr Hemming who leaves us today – we 
shall all miss him and we wish him the very 

best in his new role. 
 
Finally I would like to take this opportunity 
to say thank you to all the Telford Infant 
staff. It is a huge privilege to work with 
such a talented and dedicated team. 
 
 

 
 
 

I wish all our Telford families a happy and 

safe summer and I hope you have time to 
relax and revitalise. Have fun and look 
after one another. 
 
Very best wishes, 
Siân Oustayiannis – Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
RETURN TO SCHOOL - SEPTEMBER 
2021 
We hope to return to school without the 
bubble system, as per the new government 

guidance, but do have back up plans in 
place. 
School drop off and collection 
arrangements will go back to pre-COVID 
timings: 
Drop off: between 8.45pm and 8.55pm 
Collection: 3.20pm 
The One Way system will remain in place. 

 



 

REMINDER 
OPTIONAL SUMMER HOME 
LEARNING – CURRENT RECPETION 
AND YEAR 1 CHILDREN 
 
Reading Challenge 
Along with today’s correspondence you will 
find a Summer Reading challenge that you 
may wish to complete with your child over 
the summer. Please send in any completed 
challenge forms in September so that we 
can present your child with their certificate. 

 
 
Preparation for the School’s 60th 
Birthday Celebrations 
In September this year our School is going 
to be 60 years old! 
 
Telford Infant school opened on Tuesday 
5th September 1961. During the first week 
back in September, to celebrate this 
special birthday, the children in school will 
be learning all about life in the 1960's. 
They will be learning about school life, 
fashion, music, toys, television plus lots 
more!  
  
We will be having a birthday party during 
the afternoon of Friday 10th September 
and the children and staff are invited to 
come in to school in their party clothes or 
in 1960's style on that day.  
 
We would love it if you would be able to 
help contribute any facts you or family 

members know about this time. Please see 
attached flyer about optional summer 
home learning which can be brought in 
during the first week of term or loaded 
onto Tapestry from 30th August. 
  
We're all looking forward to a week full of 
birthday fun! 
 

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL 
PTA 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

A huge thank you to our amazing PTA who 
despite so many restrictions have raise 
funds for our school, coordinated fun 
events and provided treats along the way 

for the children. The hard work and 
enthusiasm of our Committee members 
and all our helpers is very, very much 
appreciated.  
 
We are looking forward to working 
together again and resuming some of our 
favourite events that have been put on 
hold due to COVID restrictions. 
 

 

*****ZOOM LINK FOR THIS 
EVENING’S RAFFLE DRAW**** 
Topic: PTA raffle 
Time: July 21, 2021 07:30PM London 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79666522380?
pwd=TVpjWGxFdWI3MWxtVW51aU9yKzZH
Zz09 
 
Meeting ID: 796 6652 2380 
Passcode: TelfordPTA 

 
 

Sponsored Hop 
Its not too late to hand in any outstanding 
sponsorship money. Please don’t worry if 
you don’t have a form printed out, we will 
make sure that all sponsor money is added 
to the correct PTA collection. 
 



 

REMINDER 
GOOGLE FORM 
REPORTS COMMENTS  
We would like to give you an opportunity 
to reflect on your child’s report via the 
google form sent to you with last week’s 
correspondence and also welcome any 
general comments that you may have 
about your child’s experience at Telford 
Infants.  
 
Any comments you make really help us to 
continue to improve our school for 
everyone. 

 
This form will close at the end of July. 
 

 
NEW WEBSITE FOR PARENTS TO 
BOOST CHILDREN’S LEARNING 
AND WELLBEING THIS SUMMER 
The DfE has launched a brand new site, 
designed especially for parents, with 
support, information and resources to help 
the children enjoy the summer holidays 
and prepare for the next academic year. 

The site features links to programmes, 
activities, resources and videos to boost 
children's learning and wellbeing aimed at 
parents of 0-19 year olds, with extra 
information for parents of SEND children.  
https://educationcatchup.campaign.g
ov.uk/ 
 
Families can also explore themed activities 

in their local area and nationally with 
the   Rediscover Summer Campaign , from 
sport and creativity to nature and heritage. 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/redisc
over-
summer?utm_medium=email&utm_s
ource=govdelivery 
 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE 
SUMMER 2021  
Thank you very much for the feedback you 
provided on this term’s Parent 
Questionnaire. 
A summary of the results and actions the 
school is taking based on your feedback 
can be found in a document attached to 
today’s correspondence. 
 
WEEKLY CORRESPONDENCE 
From September correspondence will be 
sent out through eschools on Fridays.  
 

 

FAMILY INFORMATION SERVICE 

 
 

The Family Information Service (FIS) is a 
helpful, friendly service, which supports 
families with a wide range of needs, 
including childcare, finance, housing, 
special educational needs and disabilities 
(SEND) and family relationships.  
 
If you are not sure who can help, give the 
team a call, and they can offer advice and 
support.  
 
They are available every Monday to Friday 
(except bank holidays), 9am to 5pm, by 
phone on 01926 742274, or email 

fis@warwickshire.gov.uk.  
You can also message on Facebook 
WarwickshireFIS.  
 
The Family Information Service are 
available over the Summer holiday, so 
please don't hesitate to contact them if you 
need any sort of support. 

https://educationcatchup.campaign.gov.uk/
https://educationcatchup.campaign.gov.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rediscover-summer?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rediscover-summer?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rediscover-summer?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rediscover-summer?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


 

DIARY DATES 
Latest Update 21st July 2021 

 
 

Wednesday 21st 3.20pm School closes for summer holidays 

Wednesday 21st 7.30pm 
ZOOM 

PTA Summer Raffle drawn 

Thursday 22nd July to 
Wednesday 1st 
September 

Summer Holidays 

Thursday 2nd September 
Friday 3rd September  

School closed for teacher training. 

Monday 6th September  School reopens for children in Years 1 and 2 
Telford Infant School’s 60th Birthday Celebration week 

New Reception visits start 

Wednesday 8th September Welcome to Year 1 and Year 2 on Tapestry 

Thursday 9th September Reception children start part time attendance 

Friday 10th September Year 1 and Year 2– Telford Infant School 60th Birthday  
Come to school in either your party clothes or 1960s themed 
clothes 

Tuesday 21st September Open Morning for families of Reception children starting in 
September 2022 

Wednesday 22nd 
September 

Welcome to Reception on Tapestry 

 
TERM DATES 2021-2022 
https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/term_dates/316881 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/term_dates/316881

